
KDRI(AM) ANNUAL EEO PUBLIC FILE REPORT  

August 1, 2019 – June 1, 2020 
Tucson Radio, LLC (“Tucson Radio”) 

3233 E. Via Palos Verdes 
Tucson, AZ 85716 
Tel: 520-815-5374 

  
Tucson Radio acquired KDRI(AM) (formerly KFLT) from Family Life Broadcasting on July 31, 
2019.  Tucson Radio did not have any full-time vacancies during the period from August 1, 2019 
to June 1, 2020.   
  
Tucson Radio is an equal opportunity employer and has implemented an EEO program, 
including the establishment of a recruitment source list for disseminating information about 
any job openings.   
 
The employment unit will use a variety of recruitment sources designed to inform qualified job 
applicants in the community of the availability of full-time vacancies at the station.  The specific 
recruitment sources used may vary depending on the position to be filled and may include area 
colleges and universities, minority organizations, state and local employment agencies, on-air 
announcements, and the station website.  Jobs requiring specialized skills may be advertised in 
professional and trade journals as well as on websites targeted to candidates with such skills. 


